
   
             

 

       October 20, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Today is Spirit Wear Day as well as Chick Fil A Night!  I hope everyone has dinner at Chick Fil-A tonight!  

Be sure to tell your cashier that you are with Holy Childhood School and the school will receive a portion of 

the sales. 

 

The Dinner Auction last Saturday evening was FABULOUS!!  Thank you to everyone who worked so hard 

to make the evening enjoyable and successful!  Thank you to all who purchased items, donated to the Fund 

A Need, purchased raffle tickets or sweets from the Sweet Tooth Booth.   

 

Report cards will be distributed on October 27
th

.  Parent/Teacher conferences are on Thursday and Friday, 

October 27 and 28.  Parents in grades K-8, please visit Sign Up Genius to sign up for a convenient 

conference time.  Instructions for signing up are: 

 

Go to: www.signupgenius.com 

Top right – click on “Find a Sign Up” 

Click on “Search by email” (middle choice) and enter my email address which is: 

Claudia.dougherty@holychildhoodschool.com 

Enter the “random” text in the box and click search. 

Please choose which group you need to sign up with, find the appropriate teacher and sign up for your 

desired conference time.  If you have more than one teacher to conference with, please sign up with each 

teacher. 

Preschool Parents will receive conference information from your child’s teacher. 

 

The support for the “Box of Joy” project is great!  Thank you to each family who is participating.  We still 

have approximately 25 boxes to be filled if any family would like to purchase items and fill a Box of Joy.  

All boxes need to be returned by next Friday, October 28.  Please remember to include your check payable to 

Cross Catholic Outreach.  We do have a new supply of the enclosure envelopes if you need one.   

Thank you for your generosity and gifts! 

 

The Magazine Drive Awards Assembly was this past Tuesday.  Thanks to Mrs. Reinneck for organizing this 

fundraiser and congratulations to all who sold magazines!  Any student who sold at least one magazine 

will be able to dress out of uniform next Wednesday, October 26!   

 

Next week is Red Ribbon Week.  Throughout the week, we will have activities for students to participate in 

to remind them to say no to drugs.  Please look for the flier in today’s News & Notes Folder for each day’s 

activity.  If your child sold a magazine subscription, he/she may dress out of uniform in addition to wearing a 

hat to school. 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/
mailto:Claudia.dougherty@holychildhoodschool.com


REMINDER – there is no bus service next Thursday, October 27 or Friday, October 28.  Friday will be an 

early dismissal – 11:30. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Claudia J. Dougherty, M.A., Ed.S. 

Principal 

 

 

Calendar: 

Monday-Friday 

 Oct. 24-28 Red Ribbon Week – look for a list of the activities in today’s folder 

Thursday, Oct. 27 NO BUS SERVICE 

 Report Cards distributed 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30-7:00 pm 

Friday, Oct. 28 NO BUS SERVICE 

 11:30 dismissal 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences 12:30-4:00 pm 

 Trunk or Treat- 6:30-8:30 pm 

 BOX TOPS TURN IN FOR CLASS CONTEST! 

 

 

SCRIPS 
Gift cards may be purchased in the school office Monday thru Friday.  Cards will also be sold in the 

Gathering Space after all weekend Masses.  Purchasing gift cards is a great way to support Holy Childhood 

School!  Thank you!  

 
 

 

Trunk or Treat  
There will be a canned food drive. Please bring canned goods to donate to the local food pantry. 

*FOR THE SAFETY OF THE CHILDREN, PLEASE DO NOT PARK IN THE PARKING LOT IF YOU 

ARE PLANNING TO LEAVE BEFORE 8:30. NO CARS ARE TO LEAVE THE PARKING LOT UNTIL 

AFTER 8:30.  

 

 


